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          Smiles & Frowns Playhouse    

                    Photograph/Video Release 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

The Smiles and Frowns Playhouse board is always in the process of updating our means 

of communication through our social media venues  The address for our website is 

www.smilesandfrowns.org,  We can also be found on Facebook at 

https://www.facebook.com/SmilesandFrownsPlayhouse/,. These media offer many 

features such as pictures of previous productions, audition  and production dates, contact 

information and ways to get involved and support children’s community theater. For up 

to changes and information go to our Twitter account@Smiles and Frowns Playhouse. 

 

Smiles and Frowns Playhouse also appreciates the families of these children and respects 

their right to privacy.  We therefore ask permission to use picture(s) and very 

infrequently videos of your child(ren) on this website. 

 

If you give permission for your child(ren)’s image(s) to be used, please sign the bottom 

portion of this form. 

 

This release will remain in effect until you provide a written request to Smiles and 

Frowns Playhouse for the removal of your child(ren)’s images from the website. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Smiles and Frowns Playhouse! 

 

Child(ren)’s name(s)____________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I, __________________________________________(parent/legal guardian),  
                       please print 

give / DO NOT give (please circle one) permission for the above named child(ren) to 

have pictures placed on the Smiles and Frowns website and/or Facebook page. 

 

 

______________________________________________________ 

(Signature and relationship to child) 

 

_______________________________________ 

(Date) 
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